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First name: Danielle

Last name: Sellers
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Title: 

Comments: Dear United States Forest Service,

 

Please do not put this act into place. The freedom to explore the wilderness is a gift. Bolted anchor systems are

an essential form of protection for climbers that need to be maintained and replaced. New routes are also a joy to

explore. This would be a blow to the climber community. 

 

Sincerely,

Danielle


